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Greater Fort Wayne Business Weekly - "Millennials
Really Are Different"
November 11, 2016 Fort Wayne

Dawn Rosemond of the Fort Wayne office was quoted in a Greater Fort
Wayne Business Weekly article published on Nov. 11. The article,
"Millennials really are different," Dawn, the firm's director of diversity,
professional development and inclusion, talks about generational
differences and the risk of stereotyping.
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